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Instructions for using the MPI Chapter Minimum Policy Manual

1. We suggest your current Immediate Past President (IPP) who is charged with governance lead this project to update your MPI Chapter Policy Manual.

2. It is requested that all policy manuals be updated by July 1, 2016 so you begin the new chapter year with one clear set of policies in place.  If you will need additional time to complete this update, please connect with your Chapter Business Manager who will work with you to ensure your policy manual is current no later than October 1, 2016.

3. All text highlighted in grey is required language from MPI Global and may not be changed.  
Do not delete the grey highlights.  

4. The Chapter should review all text in yellow and insert applicable chapter policies.  If an area is not applicable or required, delete the areas not needed. Sample policies are available on the Chapter Leader Resource Page.

5. No current policies can be in conflict with your bylaws or the required policies from MPI Global.  

6. If your chapter has additional policies that you would like to include you can add them under the miscellaneous section or create additional sections if needed below it.

7. The Chapter Minimum Policy Manual references MPI Global Policies – a current copy of the MPI Global Policy Manual can be found on the MPI website at www.mpiweb.org/About/Leadership/Governance.   

8. The Chapter membership does not need to vote to accept the updated Chapter Minimum Policy Manual however the Chapter Board of Directors will need to approve the final document.  

9. [bookmark: _GoBack]Once your document is finalized send to your Chapter Business Manager for review.  Upon approval of CBM submit to your board for final board approval and vote.  Please note the date of approval on the last page of your Policy Manual and send final to CBM.

Future Updates
Any updates the chapter would like to make to your policy manual require a board vote.  Please add the revision date to the last page and resend to your Chapter Business Manager with a note referencing what has been modified.
If updates to the Chapter Minimum Policy Manual are made by MPI Global, all chapters will be notified of the changes and how to update their local chapter manual.  The Chapter Board of Directors should be notified of any required changes.

Compliance with MPI Governing Documents and MPI Policies
If there is something in your chapter policies that is not in compliance, you must follow the current approved Chapter Minimum Bylaws and MPI Global Policies and amend your chapter policies accordingly.  Your Chapter Business Manager is available to provide assistance with any questions you may have.
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